
Bedford Township needs aunified board to make progress
 
It's as predictable as the morn­

ing sunrise and as frustrating as 
a flat tire. The audiences at Bed­
ford Township Board meetings 
continue to suffer the all-too­
frequent fate of the infamous 5-2 
vote. 

Over and over again there were 
countless issues that could have 
had a positive effect on the com­
munity; they also would suffer 
the 5-2 "no" vote. 

Inversely, an agenda-laden 
issue supported by the good ole 
boys would get a 5-2 yes vote. 

It is very clear whose votes 
echo the voice of the taxpayer 
and residents. Equally as clear 
are the voices that represent the 
good ole boys. 

Our gratitude to those cast-
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ers of the "two votes," Trustees 
Nancy Tieniveri and Paul Pirrone. 
It can only equate to jumping 
out of a plane without a para­
chute. To face this opposition at 
virtually every township meeting 
takes backbone, dedication and a 
true "for the good of the people" 
commitment. 

They need to hold the course. 
Change is coming this November. 
We voters know it's time for "new 
eyes with no ties." It's time for a 

unified voice of seven. We look 
forward to cooperation and vi­
sion from this new board, giving 
Bedford the opportunity to build 
a better, vibrant community. 

Finally, we look forward to the 
board addressing the issues of 
drugs, crime, stagnant business 
growth, public transportation, 
credibility and the way-overdue. 
respect for each other. 

Diana Janney 
lambertville 


